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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

BMA to develop dialysis facility in Louisburg 
 
RALEIGH – Bio-Medical Applications of North Carolina, Inc. d/b/a FMC Tar River has filed an application with 
the Certificate of Need Section of the N.C. Division of Health Service Regulation to develop a 10-station dialysis 
facility in Louisburg in Franklin  County by transferring seven stations from BMA Zebulon and three stations from 
FMC Eastern Wake. 
 
A public hearing for this project will be held at 1 p.m. on May 17 in the Conference Room at the Franklin County 
Public Library, Youngsville Branch, 218 U.S. Highway 1-A South in Youngsville. 
 
The project is expected to cost $1.5 million and to be complete in December 2014. 
 
Anyone may file written comments concerning this proposal. Comments must be received by the Certificate of 
Need Section no later than May 1, 2013 at the following address: 
 

Certificate of Need Section 
Division of Health Service Regulation 
2704 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh NC  27699-2704 

 
For more information contact: 
 

Michael McKillip, Project Analyst 
Certificate of Need Section 
(919) 855-3873 
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